
 
 
 

Library Committee Minutes 
WEDNESDAY 
March 28, 2018 

Room 105 
4:00 p.m. 

 
TO: 

 
Dr. Seid Adem 
Dr. Alan Bearman 
Mr. Sean Bird 
Ms. Zoey Brandt 
Dr. Erin Chamberlain 
Dr. Stacy Conner 
Dr. Mary Menninger-Corder 
 
 
The Library Committee convened in Mabee Library/CSSR at 4:00PM.  The following members were 
present:  Dr. Bearman, Mr. Bird, Dr. Chamberlain, Dr. Conner, Dr. Menninger-Corder, Dr. Huff, Dr. 
Murphy, Mr. Naylor, Dr. Nebel, Dr. Porta, Dr. Smith, Ms. Tenny, and Dr. Thomas.  Dr. Adem, Dr. 
Grimmer, Dr. Hull, and Dr. Perret sent word they would be unable to attend. 
 
Discussion centered on the Database/Journal Survey.  Dr. Bearman expressed appreciation to all faculty 
who assisted the Library in their database/journal evaluation.  This was part of the Libraries overall 
continuous assessment/evaluation process.   All committee representatives should have received a survey 
of their departmental journals and electronic resources to share with their colleagues.  If you have not 
heard from your library liaison about this process, please let Associate Dean Bird know (x1550).  If you 
have any questions or concerns, your Liaison, Dr. Bearman, or Associate Dean Bird can come to a 
departmental meeting to explain the process in more detail. 
  
There will be no more meetings this semester unless budget information becomes available.   
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:15PM 
Respectfully submitted 
Ginger D. Webber 
Administrative Specialist 

Dr. Patricia Dahl 
Dr. Tiffany Dirks 
Dr. Lisa Douglass 
Mr. Keith Farwell 
Dr. Kristen Grimmer 
Dr. Andrew Herbig 
Dr. Rik Hine 
 

 
 
    

Mr. Jade Hodge 
Dr. Kelly Huff 
Dr.  Rob Hull 
Dr. Laura Murphy 
Mr. Tony Nalor 
Dr. Cindy Nebel 
Dr. Kevin O’Leary 
 

 
 

Dr. Marguerite Perret 
Dr. Mark Peterson 
Dr. Gaspar Porta 
Dr. Cecil Schmidt 
Ms. Alexis Simmons 
Dr. Jim Smith 
Ms. Georgina Tenny 
Dr. Brian Thomas 

 
 

NEXT MEETING 
FALL SEMESTER 

TBA 
 


